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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 David Miller OBJ2014/7713/P 14/01/2015  13:58:35 This application should be rejected as this house should be a family home and not 5 flats, the roof line 

change spoils the run of 4 identical houses, once this roof is permitted the others will inevitably follow, 

and there is no parking space for 5 flats.

The most serious point is the addition of the extra effective story will lead to loss of light in the 

properties in Asmara Road, which will be compounded once the other properties in the run follow.  The 

impact in the winter will be particularly severe where large parts of the gardens are in shade for most of 

the day anyway.  The proposed development will impact negatively on the extent of shade.
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